## Randy K. Clark

From:

April Farmer <afarmer@jbi-ltd.com>

Sent:

Thursday, March 02, 2017 4:31 PM

To:

Randy K. Clark

Subject:

JBI's Clients receiving higher SCAAP awards

Attachments:

Collin TX SCAAP Initiative.docx

Hi Randy!

It was so good to see you again today. As we discussed, below are other JBI clients' SCAAP awards compared to Collin County's FY 2016 award of \$8,418.

County	2016 SCAAP Award
Ellis	\$16,552
Grayson	\$12,349
Hunt	\$14,529
Johnson	\$23,217
Kaufman	\$16,793
Rockwall	\$19,833
* (OCIVAROII	

It is possible that Collin County is under claiming and we are ready to being working with you all to help maximize your future SCAAP awards. JBI has been completing SCAAP awards for twenty years. We work with 150 counties in Texas on the SCAAP program. We also partner with the Sheriffs' Association of Texas to lobby for the SCAAP program to be appropriated and to increase the federal funding level each year.

We currently already have an agreement with Collin County to complete SSI claims and we can easily amend the contract to include our services for SCAAP. I have attached the SCAAP Amendment for your review and approval. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or need additional information. I look forward to hearing from you again soon!

Thank you,

April Farmer
Senior Vice President
Business Development
1711 East Beltline Road
Coppell, TX 75019
Direct: (972) 406-3728

Cell: (214) 674-9959 afarmer@jbi-ltd.com

